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These 15 non-profits need your help on Giving Tuesday 

Portage Health Foundation is proud to announce 15 local non-profit organizations are participating in 
PHF’s third annual Giving Tuesday program on December 3.  

This year’s non-profits are Swedetown Trails Club, Superior Search & Rescue, Simple Kindness for Youth 
(SKY), Phoenix House, Ontonagon County Cancer Society, Omega House, Little Brothers Friends of the 
Elderly, Keweenaw Family Resource Center, Dial Help, Dan Schmitt Gift of Music, Copper Country Senior 
Meals, Big Brothers Big Sisters, Barbara Kettle Gundlach Shelter, Baraga County Shelter Home and 31 
Backpacks.  

Giving Tuesday is held annually on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving, and the widely recognized shopping 
events Black Friday and Cyber Monday, to kick off the holiday giving season and inspire people to 
collaborate in improving their local communities and to give back in impactful ways to the charities and 
causes they support.  

The previous two years we’ve put nearly $280,000 into our community’s non-profits through $139,555 
in donations, and another $139,555 matched by PHF. 

Learn more about Giving Tuesday at phfgive.org.  

 


